

July/August 2016

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your prayers and faithful support. We arrived back in Korea on July 14th (Korea Time). We have been very busy over the past several weeks. On July 22nd—23rd, Incheon International Baptist Church hosted the JOY Conference. There were over 80 ladies present and God is still using the messages and testimonies in their lives. Then, on July 25th, we started Vacation Bible School. We averaged 22 children and had 38 different children represented. Several came because they received flyers inviting them as they left school. We saw four saved and had one baptized! We have pictures on our facebook page. Thank you for your prayers!

Looking forward, we will be helping Wonju Bethel Baptist Church with their church camp. Church camp will be August 14th—16th this year. We are looking forward to a great time. Then on the 17th, the kids will begin their new school year. We appreciate your prayers and support as we continue to serve here in Korea!

Please note our new field address:

Daniel Elliott
Hyundai IPark Apt 106-501
111 Gyerum - ro
Cheonghak -dong, Yeonsu - Gu
Incheon, South Korea

21905

For Souls,

Daniel Elliott Missionary to Korea

www.danielelliottfamily.us

Received in

June/July 2016 Prayers

Thank you! Your prayers & support is greatly appreciated!

Sent By: Hillside Baptist Church 8366 W State HWY 266 Springfield, MO 65802

Support Address: Central Missionary Clearinghouse PO Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218 Field Address: Hyundai IPark Apt 106-501 111 Gyerum - ro Cheonghak -dong, Yeonsu - Gu Incheon, South Korea 21905